
Did you ever wish you could send your

child to a better school? Now you may be

able to do just that, thanks to a new law

that promises families new rights in

education. Your local school may do a lot

of things well. But it could also be failing

to do the best that it can for 

your child.

The Parents Network for Better Education

Your Children Deserve 
A Great Education. 

Make sure they get it.

Know Your Rights, and How To Use Them.
Call 1-877-881-9800

Is Your Child’s 
School Failing? 
• If you received a letter saying that your child’s

school “needs improvement,” that means the
school isn’t doing a good enough job and
must improve.

• Failing schools are put on a list and schools
must notify you.

• To find out if your school is listed, and what
you can do about it, call the Parents Network
for Better Education at 1-877-881-9800.

You Have Rights:
• You have the right to know if your child’s

school is failing.

• You have the right to know if teachers are qualified.

• Your child may have the right to go to a 
different school.

• Your child may have the right to free tutoring.

 



Opportunities • Options • Hope

The Parents Network for Better Education

Know your rights, and how to use them.
CALL 1-877-881-9800

Prepared by the Parents Network for Better Education, a

group of individuals organized to help all parents know

and exercise their rights and to help make sure that all

children have the kind of schools—and receive the kind

of education—that they all deserve. The Parents

Network for Better Education is a regional, federally-

funded initiative designed to help parents become more

informed about the options available to them, and the

opportunities available to their children through the 

No Child Left Behind Act.

 


